LARSEN DRAINAGE DISTRICT MEETING
PUBIC HEARING
JUNE 30, 2009

A public hearing was held to annex land for Paul Anderson, 4775 Short Road, Oshkosh,
Wisconsin into the drainage district.

The public was called to order by Chairman Abe Eckstein. Roll indicated those present
were:

Abe Eckstein, Chairman
Jerry Peterson
Gary Rubbert

Also Present; Mike Siefert, Martenson & Eisley
Bill Glady

Mr. Anderson reconfigured land and made three parcels where previously there had been
only two parcels. All proper notification and newspaper publication had been done. Due
to the reconfiguration, land previously not in the drainage district needed to be annexed.

No parcel can have both land in and out of the drainage district.

Abe Eckstein made a motion to close the public hearing, seconded by Gary Rubbert.
Motion carried 3-0.

Meeting Adjourned

Respectfully submitted

Joanne Sievert, Secretary



